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                                                            September 21, 2024

RESCISSION OF
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE
PWS# 1030515

To: Customers of the City of Panama City Beach Water System at the following locations: 

	Businesses/Residents
	Address

	Therapy One
Residents 
	13405 PCB Pkwy
101-316 Dogwood St, 
13304,13400 Agave St




The Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued on September 18, 2024 is hereby rescinded following completion of the water main relocation and satisfactory results of the Bacteriological Survey showing that the water is safe to drink.

If you have any questions, please call the City of Panama City Beach Utilities Department at (850) 233-5100 option 3 from 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday or after hours and weekends at (850) 233-5050.




Chris Fritze
Water Superintendent 
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